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SB 824 requires health insurance carriers to include additional data in their annual 

report to the Department of Consumer and Business Services. 

The additional information includes but is not limited to the number of denials for 

health benefits, the percentage of payments for health benefits made to in and 

out-of-network providers and the median maximum reimbursement rate for each 

time-based office visit billing code. The measure is expected to have a minimal 

fiscal impact on the Department of Consumer and Business Services. 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends SB 824 be reported out do pass. 

 


